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I submitted a letter from Gigi Sohn, who until yesterday the nominee for the FCC. I 

encourage the committee to remember that their duty is to the public and the public 

interest, not to the Industry lobbyists. I encourage you to read the letter and 

understand what happens when the Industry gets to pick its regulators, and by 

analogy, what happens when the legislature does the bidding of Industry. It violates 

your duty to protect the public's interest. Please think about that. Hard. And then, do 

the right thing. Vote no on HB3249 that protects the incumbents and keeps them rich, 

and your constituents overcharged and underserved. 


